
February 26, 2011 FARC Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at the Village Inn Restaurant by 

President Jennifer KG4YDC. There were 7 Members and 2 guests 

present. 

The January Minutes were accepted as posted on the web site. 

Treasurer Gretchen KE4HGX gave a report and it was accepted. 

OLD BUSINESS: The March for Babies is April 30th and Jennifer would 

like to get a head count for those who plan to help. Field Day will be at 

the Ellison’s on June 25th. Any questions get in touch with Wes KS4XQ.  

NEW BUSINESS:  A discussion was held about cleaning up the repeater 

site. The next meeting will be March 26th and Celia KF4DRG suggested 

we have the meeting at the Golden Corral. A motion was made and 

seconded. It was a unanimous vote for yes. 

The drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectively submitted: 

Gretchen KE4JGX 

Secretary / Treasurer FARC  

 

 

 


